



Waterside Series – Race C

1st March 2018

Cancellation Notice

Newbury Canoe Club has taken the decision to CANCEL Race C this weekend.

The projected warm front is now not forecast to arrive in time to thaw the existing ice present on almost all 26 miles.

The transport and infrastructure is also going to be if not already under significant pressure and we have also taken this into account in making our decision.

A decision regarding Race C and how it affects the Series will be decided over this weekend and announced on the Series website in due course.

Clive Williams
Series Organiser